
VILLAGE OF MAZON 
PERSONNEL COMMITTEE MINUTES 

NOVEMBER 6, 2024 
 
 

The meeting was called to order by Chairman Kirk Houchin at 4:15 pm on November 6, 2024. 
Present: K. Houchin, D. Punke, D. Misener, M. Murphy 
Absent: K. Webster 
 
The meeting was to discuss the employees’ annual raises 
 
The committee discussed what the percentage of raises the employees received last year.  

  K. Houchin stated that the employees received a higher percentage raise last year due to inflation but  
  this year the average raise is lower. The committee discussed giving the employees raises between  
  3%-5% except for Logan who will receive a $2.00 raise. 
  The committee also discussed raising the Village Clerks salary from $1,800.00 to $3,000.00 annually. 
   
  The committee recommends a 3% raise for all employees except Logan who will receive a $2.00 raise.  
 
  D. Misener made a motion to adjourn at 4:40 pm. The motion was seconded by D. Punke. Roll was 
  taken. D. Misener-Yes, K. Houchin-Yes, D. Punke-Yes. Motion carried.  



 


